
  

   

 

 

IIS/CIR/137/2022-2023 

20/03/2023 

    

Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

This is to inform you that the School is planning to introduce Karate classes for students of Grade V – VIII 

from the next academic year 2023-24. A monthly fee of AED 60 will be charged along with the School fee. 

Parents of interested students are requested to fill the below given Consent Form and submit to your ward’s 

Class teacher on 21st March 2023, Open House Day.  

Brochure link: KarateBrochure 

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KARATE CONSENT FORM 

 

Registration No: ……………………..    Date: ……/…../……… 

 

Name of the student: ………………………………….                   Class: ………….  Div.: ……… 

(Please put a tick mark) 

 Starting   Date (Month): ………………………… 

 Discontinuation  Last Attended Date: ……………………….. 

 

Parents’ sign: ……………………………….  Contact No.: ………………….. 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY 

Approved by:  

 

     Class teacher                                   Karate In Charge                          Accounts 

 



 


